
ICKBURGH SCHOOL 

Headteacher's Message 

Dear all  

After a Christmas holiday period which will have been chal-

lenging for all of the members of our community, it was a 

great disappointment not to be able to open fully in the New 

Year. We have done everything we can within the current 

constraints and challenges posed by the pandemic to provide 

on-site learning for as many pupils as we can, and you will 

hopefully have recognised the rapid expansion of our ‘Learning 

at Home’ offer. We hope this will be a positive legacy of this 

time; a treasure trove of virtual resources that our families 

will be able to draw on during weekends and holidays to keep 

the learning and fun going. Please see below for more infor-

mation about our YouTube channel. 

Thank you for your continued trust and support, 

Joe Sieber, Headteacher  
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Dates for the Diary 

 

Spring Half-term 

Monday 15th February to 

Friday 19th February 

 

 

 

 

YouTube Channel and interactive timetables 

Our YouTube Channel now has over 130 videos covering all areas of 

the curriculum, including Literacy, Numeracy, PE and Music. We are 

delighted to see that it is being used so frequently, with over 27,000 

views. Just search ‘Ickburgh YouTube channel’ on Google or find it 

through the ‘Learning at Home’ section on our school website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Messages  

Technology support 

If you and your son/

daughter are having any 

difficulty with technology 

whilst Learning at Home, 

please don’t hesitate to 

contact school so we can 

discuss how we can sup-

port. 

Free School Meals  

If your son/daughter is not 

currently attending school 

but is eligible for Free 

School Meals, you should 

be receiving vouchers 

from the school. Please 


